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City Council Car Allowance - 2024 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the February 12, 2025, report of the City Clerk’s Office be received as information, 
in accordance with Council Policy C01-023, the City Councillors’ Travel and Training 
Policy. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on February 12, 2025, 
considered a report of the City Clerk's Office regarding the above. 
 
The Committee also resolved to approve the allocation of car allowance expenditures 
for 2024.  
 
The report has been corrected to include Mayor Block’s 2024 Councillor expenditures to 
$344.54. 
 
Attachment 
February 12, 2025 report of the City Clerk's Office 


